


TOWN OF BYRON
FOND DU LAC COUNTY, WISCONSIN


Legal Notice


	PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that at 7:00 p.m. on Monday, February 8, 2021, at the Town of Byron Town Hall, N3097 State Road 175, Byron, WI, the Town of Byron Plan Commission will conduct a public hearing on a rezone application submitted by Ruth Batterman Ireland. The rezone request concerns the property located at the northwest corner of the intersection of Hamilton Road and County Highway B. The property has tax parcel number T04-14-17-11-11-002-00.  The property is currently zoned General Agricultural and the request is to rezone the property to Business for the purpose of constructing a fitness center thereon.

[bookmark: _GoBack]	The public hearing is open to the public and all interested parties are encouraged to attend. After the public hearing, the Plan Commission make a recommendation to the Town of Byron Town Board on whether to approve the application. The Town Board will receive the recommendation of the Plan Commission and take final action thereon at a meeting of the Town Board to be held at its regular Town Board meeting, which take place at 7:00 p.m. on February 9, 2021.

	All meetings are open to the public and interested parties are encouraged to attend. Members of the Town Board may be present at the Plan Commission meeting for information gathering purposes but will not take any action during that meeting.

	Dated this 25th day of January, 2021.

							TOWN OF BYRON


							Mary Laudolff, Town Clerk


{07643349.DOCX.1}	
